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Hingham Municipal Light Plant 

Executive Session held on December 12th, 2019 

 

At 0736 a motion was duly made and seconded and a unanimous vote taken to leave the regular meeting and 

enter Executive Session. The note taker and guests left the meeting room. 

 

There was a discussion about the last month’s meeting minutes.  

 

At 0746 on a motion duly made by the Secretary and seconded by the Vice-Chairman it was unanimously voted 

to come out of Executive Session and return to the regular meeting.  
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